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FROM THE JK:jld:pg
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

June 24, 2003

Senator Decker:

Please note that this amendment may have to be redrafted depending on what, if any,
action the assembly takes on AB—-378 before the bill is in the senate.

Joseph T. Kreye

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 266—2263

E—mail: joseph.kreye@legis.state.wi.us



